
 

 

 

 
 
Please reach out to your local STG contact with additional questions. 

NOTICE: BNSF Implements New Gate Restrictions 

 
Dear Business Partner, 
 
BNSF Railway has implemented new gate restrictions to minimize ramp congestion 
caused by labor shortages and car imbalances. This will limit J.B. Hunt’s ability to pick 
up shipments through Sunday, May 29th.  
 
With the BNSF gate restrictions, all standard traffic will be impacted in these lanes: 
 

 BNSF Hobart/Los Angeles, CA to all destination points. 
 BNSF San Bernardino, CA to all destination points. 
 BNSF Barstow, CA to all destinations points. 
 BNSF Stockton, CA to all destination points. 


